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THE FOLLOWING FILED IN DISTRICT COURT 15-1-02 
 
 

June 7, 2007 
 
Complaint filed in District Court 15-1-02.  

  
September 4, 2007 

 
By Order of the District Court 15-1-02, case filed, Order as 
follows:  “AND NOW, this 29th day of August, 2007, it is ORDERED 
and DECREED that pursuant to 42 Pa.C.S.A. § 5103(a) and Pa. 
R.C.P. 213(f), this matter, the case of Valley Forge 
Laboratories, Inc. vs. West Chester University, Magisterial 
District Docket No. CV-0000148-07 and the record thereof is 
transferred to the Board of Claims of the Commonwealth of 
Pennsylvania.”  

 
THE FOLLOWING FILED AT THE BOARD OF CLAIMS 

 
 

August 24, 2007 
 
Copy of Complaint originally filed in District Court 15-1-02 and 
file received from District Court 15-1-02.  Amount of Claim: 
$627.91.  

 
September 4, 2007 

 
District Court 15-1-02 Order transferring record filed.  

 
September 4, 2007 

 
Board issued letter to Plaintiff requesting Restated Claim, 
proof of mailing and filing fee. 

 
September 24, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed Claim and filing fee.  Amount of Claim: 
$658.09+. 

 
September 24, 2007 

 
Board called Plaintiff advising of filing deficiency: lack of 
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verification.  Faxed notice of deficiency to Plaintiff. 
 

 
October 1, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed verification of Claim.  ACCEPTED FOR FURTHER 
PROCESSING. 

 
October 1, 2007 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded copy of Claim 
to Attorney General. 

 
October 9, 2007 

 
Attorney General filed Acknowledgment of Claim form.  Receipt of 
same acknowledged October 3, 2007. 

 
October 23, 2007 

 
Defendant filed Entry of Appearance of Michael S. Ferguson, 
University Legal Counsel on behalf of Defendant.  Copy forwarded 
to Plaintiff. 

November 26, 2007  
Plaintiff filed Praecipe to Discontinue Action.  Copy forwarded 
to Defendant.  

 
November 27, 2007 

 
Board rendered Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, this 27th day 
of November, 2007, upon receipt of a Praecipe executed by James 
J. Schuster, Ph.D, P.E., on behalf of Plaintiff, Valley Forge 
Laboratories, Inc., requesting that the Board mark the above-
captioned action discontinued, docketed with this Board under 
date of November 26, 2007, it is ORDERED and DIRECTED that the 
above-captioned matter be marked discontinued and ended with 
prejudice.” Copy forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
December 4, 2007 

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated November 
27, 2007.  Receipt of same acknowledged November 28, 2007. 
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December 10, 2007 
 

Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated November 
27, 2007.  Receipt of same acknowledged December 6, 2007. 

 


